

JOURNAL OF PROCEEDINGS AND MINUTES
OF THE CHASE COUNTY, KANSAS
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS


October 19, 2023


October 19, 2023, at 7:00 pm; Anthony Hazelton-Chairman, Matt Miller-Vice chair, Alan Phipps-member, and Connie Pretzer-County Clerk assembled at the Cedar Point Fire Station.  Hazelton opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.   County Sheriff Jacob Welsh, R&B supervisor Thom Kirk and 7 patrons were present.

Thom Kirk reported that the Iron Truss Bridge by Cedar Point had been selected by the state for replacement.  1.7 million dollars have been allowed by the state.  Cook, Flat & Strobel engineers are doing the design for the new bridge which will have to be approved by various state agencies.  It was noted that this bridge had been placed on the National Historic Register sometime in the past by an unknown person.  This will make it difficult to remove the bridge.  Kirk will keep everyone informed but expects that the bridge will be replaced late 2024 or 2025.  

Road conditions were discussed as well as several fire trucks listed on Purple Wave.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:08.  Next scheduled meeting is October 31, 2023 at 9 am in Commission Chambers. 












	ADOPTION OF ABOVE MINUTES	

      STATE OF KANSAS
     COUNTY OF CHASE

NOW ON This 31st day of October, 2023 as shown in the Minutes of this date's meeting, the above Minutes are hereby ADOPTED as the official record of the proceedings, business and actions of the Board of Chase County Commissioners during the session above described.

                                           BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

							
______________________________
							Anthony Hazelton, Chairman
                    SEAL

							 ____________________________   
							 Matt Miller, Vice Chairman

							
______________________________
Alan Phipps, Member


Attest: ____________________________
      Connie M. Pretzer, County Clerk





